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Laa Valley Paddlesporta Club

Minutes of 08/11/2022 General Committee Meeting
8 p.m. via Zoom

In Attendance: Carl Upsall (CU), Catherine Pulis (CP), Ciaran Edwards (CLE), Izzie Parry (IP),
Jonathan Males (JM), Jon Halden (JH), Martin Davies (MD), Martin Smyth (MS), Pam Phillips
(PP), Sunny Rhodes (SR)

Apologies: Adrian Simpson (AS), Irina Medunyak (IM)

The meeting met the requirements for being quorate.

1.0 Introductions

Apologies noted. It was confirmed the meeting was primarily to finalise planning for the
AGM.

2.0 Approval of Minutes

Agreed: Minutes of the General Committee meeting on 11th October 2022
were approved. [AGR 221108 2.0.1]

3.0 AGM Preparation
Updates on volunteers for Committee roles were discussed, plus the process for completing
the slide deck for the AGM.

JM confirmed there had not yet been an update from GLL on any possible price increases so
he would convey possible scenarios and options to the AGM.

JM also reported that British Canoeing had offered business development support from John
Oates and that we would be having an initial meeting to scope out what would be helpful for

the Club. JM would inform members of this at the AGM.

PP advised that there had been no further progress with LV in trying to arrange a Christmas
event for the Club.

CLE reported on positive feedback on the Club from British Canoeing in terms of both slalom
participation and membership growth more generally post the worst of the Covid pandemic.

There being no other business, the meeting was brought to a close.
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